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 I am a long time motorcyclist. I have been commuting in the Hillsboro, Tigard, and 

Portland highways on a motorcycle for the past 23 years.  Everyone benefits when 

motorcycles are allowed to filter through low speed gridlocked traffic. We all know 

that the terrible highway traffic we have in Portland metro areas will only get worse 

and worse every year. Lane filtering will help alleviate some of that traffic. Please 

support SB422! 

 

Thanks, 

john golden 


